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Performance Standards & Best Practices 

 

 

Subject: Smoking Number: 003 

 

 

The Board of Regents policy states UA is a Smoke-Free/Tobacco-Free Campus [P05.12.102]. The 

regulation states that smoking and using all tobacco-related products are prohibited within all 

university real property (i.e., grounds), buildings, and vehicles. 

 

The University has made every effort to adequately sign public buildings clearly stating that the 

buildings are to be smoke free and to communicate the policy with the campus community. 

 

This Performance Standard serves as a reminder and as clarification that anyone smoking in an 

undesignated area or any University vehicle can be issued a citation (ticket). This includes both 

the UA affiliates and anyone else on campus - including contractors.  Facilities Services has over 

160 University vehicles that we use, as well as off-campus entities that we work with, and all are 

extremely visible on campus.  Please lead by example and do not smoke in any University vehicle, 

https://www.alaska.edu/bor/policy-regulations/
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